
Subject:     RE: Todays Board report to Council
Sent:     1/02/2023, 12:04:30 pm
From:     Moore, Andrei<Andrei.Moore@ccc.govt.nz>
To:     Broughton, Helen; Community Board Halswell-Hornby-Riccarton

 
Appreciate your point and consideration.
 
Thanks Helen
 
 
Warm regards,
 
Andrei Moore
Christchurch City Councillor for Halswell

 
 
 
 
From: Broughton, Helen <Helen.Broughton@ccc.govt.nz>
Sent: Wednesday, 1 February 2023 11:58 am
To: Moore, Andrei <Andrei.Moore@ccc.govt.nz>; Community Board Halswell-Hornby-Riccarton <Halswell-Hornby-RiccartonCommunityBoard@ccc.govt.nz>
Subject: Re: Todays Board report to Council
 
Thanks for your comment Andrei. I did discuss with Matthew. We agreed on issues to be raised. For the Board. I was told I only had 5 minutes which I kept to.
 
I felt I had to raise the issue of intensification for Riccarton and Hornby as this is the only time it could be raised.
 
Next meeting it will be back to normal. I will keep to 5 mins and raise major items.
 
I do not believe Cnrs are aware of extreme problems in Riccarton because most of Riccarton with the exception of Sockburn is going to 6 Stories.
 
I appreciate your raising your concern directly.
 
Regards
Helen
 
Get Outlook for iOS

From: Moore, Andrei <Andrei.Moore@ccc.govt.nz>
Sent: Wednesday, February 1, 2023 11:32:39 AM
To: Community Board Halswell-Hornby-Riccarton <Halswell-Hornby-RiccartonCommunityBoard@ccc.govt.nz>
Subject: Todays Board report to Council

mailto:xxxxx.xxxxxxxxx@xxx.xxxx.xx
mailto:xxxxxx.xxxxx@xxx.xxxx.xx
mailto:xxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxx@xxx.xxxx.xx
https://aus01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Faka.ms%2Fo0ukef&data=05%7C01%7CFaye.Collins%40ccc.govt.nz%7C0f80b7234cc343f81a7208db03df8258%7C45c97e4ebd8d4ddcbd6e2d62daa2a011%7C0%7C0%7C638108030716170433%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C3000%7C%7C%7C&sdata=cRIiAdfDYsj1mA8ji%2FgVKV2IBqkJE1dRefTcEK%2FLN3E%3D&reserved=0
mailto:xxxxxx.xxxxx@xxx.xxxx.xx
mailto:xxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxx@xxx.xxxx.xx


 
Kia ora Chairperson Helen and Board,
 
I am quite concerned that most of the items in the Board report presented to Council today were skipped over to use most of the time to speak about intensification.

Helen I understand this issue is your main focus but our Board area is both large and fast-growing with many issues needing addressed. I don’t feel that using most of the time to share
your personal views is appropriate if it means skipping over the items in our report that staff have taken the time to write.
 
I do feel that you should have covered all the report in addition to this issue.
 
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=-SS4SZgENLw
 
 
Warm regards,
 
Andrei Moore
Christchurch City Councillor for Halswell
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